October 5, 2006

Donald G. Schlesak

C/o Crystal Reporter

P.O. Box 695

Burlington, Wisconsin 53105

Re: Freedom of Information Act Requests dated September 26, 2006
Dear Mr. Schlesak:

We are in receipt of your most recent Freedom of Information Act requests. [ have
reviewed your requests and have again been informed by the Secretary of State
Department of Drivers Services that the documents sent to you on August 28, 2006 are
the only documents in our files that address the bona fide religious convictions issue. In
other words, there are no other documents in our files that comply with your initial
request of August 11, 2006, your follow-up request dated September 26, 2006 or your
new request dated September 26, 2006.

Thank you again for your correspondence. Please contact us if you have any questions.

Sincerely,

Donna M. Leonard
Executive Counsel

Springfield, Illinos 62756
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